
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 8.10.21 

                                                  

Dear Families,  

All of the class teachers have shared how much they have enjoyed talking to 

you about your amazing children. They have settled back in to school so well 

this year, with such positive attitudes to learning. We have put in place a 

variety of interventions to support children with their learning including same 

day maths catch up, one to one tutoring, the lexia reading programme and life 

skills groups. Please contact us if you have any concerns about your child’s 

progress. We are all here to help. 

Our Curriculum 

One of our priorities this year is to continue to 

develop the love for reading through our 100 

Reads Challenge. So far this term, 20 children 

have received badges for completing the 

challenge and have read 480 books between 

them!!  

We are also planning to convert the computing 

room in to a new library area where whole classes can choose and enjoy a 

book each week.  

Nevill Road Juniors has been represented at several 

tournaments this week including tag rugby, Y6 transition 

event and the SEND sports hall athletics.  

Our school councillors have been talking to classes about 

the Bee Rules and our Eco Councillors have met to 

discuss recycling. This week I have been interviewed by 

our newspaper reporters who are working hard to 

produce their next publication before half term. 

Today our sports leaders will be announced and they will 

be organsing lunchtime activities with children in Y3 and 

the Infants. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Harvest Donations – Friday 15th October 

If you would like to make a donation to Chelwood foodbank, 

please could your child bring their donation to school on the 

morning of Friday 15th October.  This year, Chelwood Food 

Bank would appreciate donations of: Tinned ham, cordial (1 

litre bottles), coffee, rice (500g bags or less), tinned fruit, 

long life milk, breakfast cereal, washing powder, nappies 

(size 6 and above) 

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

WB Monday 11th October – Y4 / 6 Read Safety Awareness 

Monday 11th October – Y6 Conway / SATs meeting (5.00pm) 

This meeting will now be held VIRTUALLY through Google 

Meet. 

Friday 15th October – Harvest Donations 

Monday 18th October – RSHE Parent Workshop (9.15am) 

Friday 22nd October – End of Term / French ASPIRE Day 

 

 

 

 

School Governor Vacancies 

 

The Governing Body are 

looking to appoint two new 

co-opted governors. If you 

would like to know more 

about the role, please email 

Mrs Cliff.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Attendance Cup 

Last week’s winners 

are 4K and 5H with 

100% attendance! 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Midday Vacancy 

We are looking for a 

new member of our 

Midday Assistant team 

to start as soon as 

possible.  If you are 

interested please come 

to the school office for 

an application form.  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Do you speak French? Would you like to be 

involved in our French ASPIRE day on Friday 22nd 

October? Please contact Mrs Cliff if you are able 

to help us out. 

 

 

 


